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PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

February 21, 2019 
  

Contact: Meghann LaFortune, Branding & Marketing Manager  

John G. Ullman & Associates, Inc.: 607-483-3706 (cell) or lafortunem@jgua.com  
  

JOHN G. ULLMAN & ASSOCIATES, INC. ANNOUNCES THE ADDITION OF  

FOUR NEW EMPLOYEES IN THE 4TH QUARTER OF 2018  

 

Corning, New York - John G. Ullman & Associates, Inc. (JGUA) is pleased to announce 

the addition of four new employees who joined the highly skilled team of professionals 

at the comprehensive wealth management firm during the fourth quarter in 2018.  

 

These employees include: 

 Chris Houghtaling, Director of Business Development 

 Gabriella Forbes - Content Marketing Specialist 

 Brett Winnefeld, CFA - Securities Research Analyst  

 Joseph Hoffman - Senior IT Systems Administrator 

 

The addition of these four new hires brings the total number of new employees to join 

the JGUA Team in 2018 to twelve.  “As JGUA evolves from a boutique business built on 

40 years of history, into a dynamic growth company with exciting plans for the future, 

our ethics and values will always be the core focus of our organization” said Jason 

Nickerson, Senior Vice President. “With that in mind, we welcome our newest additions, 

who represent our commitment to growing the firm with consideration for future 

generations in mind. Through developing our team we are prioritizing the exceptionally 

high standards of client care that JGUA is known for.”   

 

This announcement comes on the cusp of completion to the new home of JGUA HQ in 

Big Flats, NY. Throughout the month of February approximately 75% of the JGUA team 

will be relocating to the newly renovated Corporate Headquarters, which are centrally 

located in the Finger Lakes Region of Upstate NY. The new location of JGUA HQ 

provides the organization with a convenient location built to facilitate growth given its 

proximity to the Elmira Corning Regional Airport and several major interstates. JGUA will 

continue to operate an active office in its current location on Market Street in Corning, 

NY, in addition to its office in Rhinebeck, NY and an affiliate in Rochester, NY.  

JGUA plans to continue adding to their team of highly qualified professionals, with 10 

new hires expected in 2019. To learn more about career opportunities at JGUA visit 

www.jgua.com/careers. More information about the growth of the firm can be found 
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online at www.jgua.com, through JGUA’s social media accounts on Facebook, 

LinkedIn and Twitter, or by calling 607-936-3785. 

About John G. Ullman & Associates 

John G. Ullman & Associates, Inc., was founded in Corning, NY in 1978. The firm is a 

Registered Investment Advisor (RIA) registered federally with the Securities & Exchange 

Commission.  As an independent, fee-based investment management firm JGUA 

provides comprehensive wealth management strategies and services to their clients. 

The firm manages over $947 million in client assets. More information is available at 

www.jgua.com. Follow us on, LinkedIn, Twitter, Facebook and the JGUA Blog. 

 
*Registration does not imply a certain level of skill or training. 
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